

Community Connection

New Horizons at Marlborough, LLC **Serving Metrowest Seniors Since 1994** A Turning Point in Senior Living!

March 2024







HEARTS AND CONVERSATION: Residents enjoyed festive cocktails, hors d'oeuvres, and live music at each building's Valentine's Day party, where everyone also received a special Valentine's Day rose. Pictured above, left to right: residents Vivian Akillian, Ilga Richters, and Virginia Danehy. Pictured below, left to right: Ellie Fitzpatrick, Lucille Hanson, Emily DeRidder, and Stu McCallum.















LET THE GOOD TIMES ROLL: At our Mardi Gras party, residents enjoyed traditional New Orleans-themed treats, including King Cake, and enjoyed music by the band Soft Sounds. Mardi Gras, which is French for "Fat Tuesday," is also know as Carnival in some countries. It typically culminates with a big celebration the day before Ash Wednesday and is considered a last hurrah and an opportunity for plentiful food, drink, and socializing prior to the religious observances of the Lenten period before Easter. Pictured above, left to right: Bill Delanev, Georgi Condry, Sandi and Vic Valenti, Edie Orr, and Ken Lundie.



COSMETIC IMPROVEMENTS IN 400: After an extensive search for the right look and functionality, our crews will replace the carpeting in the common areas of the 400 building with vinyl plank flooring this spring. Watch the 918 channel for updates on the installation schedule and other details.

Upcoming Events

Tune in to channel 918 for the latest updates

March 4 Lecture by Holy Cross professor Ed O'Donnell: The Irish vs. the **Know-Nothings**

March 5 Matt the Animal Man

Bowling at Apex Entertainment *\$ March 6 March 10

Presentation by resident **Ken Harbison**: Gardens & Historic Estates of Yorkshire and the Lake District

March 12 Musical performance by tenor **David Won**

March 14 Presentation: Creating Opportunities — Empowering Residents to Get Involved

March 16 St. Patrick's Day party with Irish music by Al McKay

Poetry reading with Father Fitzpatrick March 24

March 26 Music with Brian Corcoran

*sign up with Debbie ext. 5227

\$ Additional fee



SPRING FORWARD: Daylight Saving Time begins Sunday, March 10. Remember to turn your clocks ahead before you go to bed on Saturday night.

CUPCAKE BOSS: New Horizons social worker Katelyn Reynolds led a weekly series of baking activities with Memory Care residents

in February.



Pictured at left. resident Pat **Donnelley** shows off a beautifully decorated holiday cupcake.